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    STATE OF CONNECTICUT

                            OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

                                          Office of Labor Relations

May 17, 2006
GENERAL NOTICE 2006-14
SUBJECT:
Acceptable Use of Sate Systems Policy

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

From:

R. L. Curtis

CGS Sec. 4d-2(c)(1) requires the Chief Information Officer (CIO) of the Department of Information Technology (DOIT) to develop and  implement policies pertaining to information and telecommunication systems for Executive Branch agencies.  Attached is the new Acceptable Use of State Systems Policy.

It should be understood that all employees are to be considered “users”.  This is regardless of status – permanent, non-permanent, full or part-time.  The policy also applies to all consultants and contracted individuals who use State of Connecticut systems.
Upon receipt of this policy the Agency must distribute it to all users and retain a signed “Acknowledgement of Receipt” (attached).  The deadline to obtain completed forms is May 24, 2006.
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